Misty Maza

From: Paul Garlinghouse <garlinghouselaw@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 12:23 PM

To: Misty Maza

Subject: The Civilian Review Board changes should be approved

Please be cautious
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

The current system prevents the CRB from having meaningful oversight of misconduct by New Haven Police. They
should not have to wait for the (flawed) Internal Affairs process to conclude.

Paul A. Garlinghouse, Esq.



